Sent: 6/02/2021 4:12:49 PM
Subject: DA2020/1514

Dear Council

As a resident in Consul Road, | object to this further addition to St Augustine’s school as they seem to already be
at capacity with their student numbers. Parking and the choking of roads with parents dropping off and

collecting students will only increase further should the school be able to increase their student numbers. Often
we have people queueing their cars across our driveway during the afternoon pick up making it near impossible

to enter or exit our property.
Regards

S Clutton
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